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Thursday, January 16, 2025 
 

ʔuḥʔaƛḥasuu Citizens and Residents of hitacu̓,  

A cold weather pattern causing temperatures to fall 5°C below normal ranges are expected to start Friday, January 
17 and continue to Wednesday, January 22. Temperatures will drop by 10 to 20°C late this week and over the 
weekend. Winds up to 70 to 100km/h are likely on Friday, January 17 and Saturday, January 18, drastically 
enhancing windchill values. Mainly dry conditions are forecasted during this period of cold weather, though the 
risk of snow events increases for coastal communities starting next week.  

Cold weather safety tips: 

• Listen to the weather forecast by visiting weather.gc.ca/canada_e.html or use the WeatherCAN app. 
• Plan ahead, stay dry, and dress warmly. 
• Seek shelter when wind chill is significant. 
• Keep active to stay warm. 
• Be aware and check in with friends, family and neighbors, especially elders 

For more tips on cold weather safety, visit canada.ca/en/environment-climate-change/services/weather-
health/wind-chill-cold-weather.html. For current weather alerts and forecasts, visit weather.gc.ca/index_e.html. 

Sincerely,  
Yuułuʔiłʔatḥ Government – Ucluelet First Nation 

http://www.ufn.ca/

